
Update 22.3.23 

After further checks by our supplier Afriso-Euro-Index GmbH (“Afriso”) of the products concerned, 
the existing product recall is adjusted as follows: 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

The UPONOR FLUVIA T PUMPGROUP PUSH-23-B-W Item No. 1078304 products, used in radiant 
heating application, generally installed inside the manifold distribution cabinet, supplied 
between 1 October 2022 and 22 February 2023 (affected amount: in whole of Europe a total of 
2500 pump groups) may have faulty wiring that can – in exceptional cases - cause a dangerous 
electric shock that could result in serious bodily harm. 
 
Customers must not connect the product to electric power. The product has been produced by 
Uponor’s supplier Afriso-Euro-Index GmbH (“Afriso”). All customers are asked to send the 
product back. 
 
Important: No changes to be made to the electrical connection of any Uponor Fluvia T Pump 
Group Push-23-B-W. Affected products that have been put into service and are functioning, 
must also be sent for testing. 

Possible rework is allowed only in exceptional cases after agreement with our Service After 
Sales Department. 


